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Dear Student 

Year 13 Results Day 

Congratulations on the hard work and effort you have put into your studies during your time with us at 

Cardinal Heenan.  We wish you all the very best of luck with your upcoming results and future ventures.  

Results Day will be hosted in the main school hall with grades being available for collection between 08:00 

and 11:00 on Thursday 18th August.   

As a school we love to hear how past students are getting on as we celebrate their ongoing successes.  As 

such when you receive your results you will also be given an Alumni Pack which will ask for contact 

information so that we can keep in touch in years to come. You will all have benefited from the talks and 

advice shared by returning past students and we would like to be able to share your experiences with future 

students in helping guide them, so please take the time to complete this information and hand it back to the 

staff.  

We wish you the very best for the future and very much look forward to seeing you on Results Day.  

Yours faithfully 

 
 
Mr T Phipps 
Head of Sixth Form 
 


